
 

Caledonia Kiwanis Book Drive 
 

Donate your gently used or new books 
2nd- 4th grade reading level 
March 4th thru April 30th 

Help us hit our goal of sending 1000 
elementary students home for the 

summer with their very own book to read! 
 

Sponsored by:  Kiwanis Club of Caledonia 
 

 

• All children’s books must be new or gently used.  Every child deserves a 
book that is in gift-like quality to ensure that this donation is 
memorable. 

• All titles must be age appropriate.  We desire to provide children grade 
relevant books that reflect their current interests. 

• All books must be independent readers or read-aloud books. Please no 
textbooks, dictionaries, or encyclopedias. 

• Hardback books are recommended for durability. 
 

Donation bins are located at the following local businesses: Ace Hardware, 
Brann's, Caledonia Farmers Elevator, Caledonia UMC, Caledonia Resource 

Center, Caledonia Vision, King’s Room South, Greenridge Realty, Highpoint Bank 
and United Bank. 

 
Any questions?  Contact Thom Kohl at tkohl@chartermi.net or (616) 260-1179 

Follow Club on Facebook & Instagram 
 

Help support and encourage our young readers! 
 


